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26th March 2025

To whom it may concern

RE: Cantelowes Gardens, Camden Road, London, NW5 2AP

We are writing this letter in support of the plans to develop Padel Tennis facilities at Cantelowes
Gardens, Camden Road, London, NW5 2AP. The additional facilities will significantly enhance the
development of the sport in the local area and provide access to the local community. The current
demand for the sport indicates that there is need for increased provision.

The additional playing hours created by the new facilities would allow an increased number of
people from the local community to enjoy the game of Padel in line with the LTA’s Strategy.

This letter is an indication of support for the development but does not indicate that the project will
receive LTA funding. Should there be an application for any LTA capital funding for this project it
will be assessed with all other applications received in the same process as set out in the LTA’s
Funding Guide.

If you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Faithfully

 

John Golding      
Head of Delivery – London & SE   


